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BOSLEY BULLETIN
I can do all things through Him who strengthens me.
Philippians 4:13

Dear Bosley Family,
Welcome back to all our wonderful pupils and families! It's been delightful to see so
many familiar faces at our welcome service this morning, marking the start of what
promises to be an exciting new school year at Bosley St. Mary's CE Primary School.
We've hit the ground running with our new theme of butterflies, and I'm thrilled to
share that our entire school community has come together to create a stunning new
display. This collaborative effort is the first of four that will celebrate our school
vision throughout the year, showcasing the creativity and teamwork that make our
school so special.
As we embark on our busiest term, I'd like to draw your attention to the calendar of
diary dates included in every Bulletin. The next few weeks are particularly action-
packed, so please keep a close eye on these dates to stay informed about upcoming
events and activities.
We have an important occasion on Monday evening, as we welcome our new Vicar,
Rev. Liz England, to the parish. We'd be delighted to see many of you at this special
service as we extend a warm Bosley welcome to Rev. Liz.
For parents using our breakfast and after-school clubs, I'm pleased to inform you
that you can now use tax-free childcare for payments. Detailed instructions on how
to do this can be found below.
Monday also marks the launch of our new digital reading log, replacing the paper
journals. To learn more about this exciting development and our plans for the
coming year, I warmly invite you to attend our parents' information evening on
Monday, 16th September.
As always, our school thrives on the strong partnership between pupils, parents,
and staff. I look forward to working alongside you all as we embark on another year
of growth, learning, and achievement at Bosley St. Mary's.
Warm regards,

Rebecca Hadfield 
Headteacher

https://www.facebook.com/BosleySchool
https://www.instagram.com/bosleyschool/


Welcome Service

Join us for a warm
welcome to the new

school year.

Friday 6th September
At Bosley Church

Harvest Festival

Celebrate the season's
harvest and support a

good cause.

Friday 27th September
At Bosley Church

Upcoming Events

Service of Institution
and Induction

Take part in a very
special service to

welcome our new Vicar. 

Monday 9th September
At Bosley Church

Parents’ Information
Evening

Learn about our plans
for the year and how

you can help your child
at home.

Monday 16th September
At Bosley School



BLOSSOM
It has been an amazing first week back. Children have been
brave , curious , creative, caring and resilient. We have
explored all areas of the classroom together, making
memories and friendships. We have been listening to stories
about starting school and learning new routines. I am so
proud of Blossom Class!

WILLOW
What an amazing first week we have had, superstars! We have
learnt lots about each other and made some fabulous ‘all
about me’ rainbows. We have also created some gorgeous art
for our whole class display, focusing on what we would like to
be when we grow up. You all have such fantastic dreams and
ambitions! I feel very proud of you Willow Class, here’s to a
fantastic Autumn term!

OAK
The children have returned to school wearing their smiles and
full of enthusiasm, conscientiousness and aspiration. This week,
we have discussed our class identity and how individually and
collectively, we can support our academic and personal growth.
We have written heartfelt prayers for the new children joining
our school and worked on a class art project as part of our
whole school display in the hall. The children should be very
proud of themselves - we certainly are of them!

Our Class News

Blossom

95%

Attendance

Willow

93%

Oak

95%

Bosley School

94%



Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

1) You will receive an email or text from us every

week with a weekly reading target. 

2) Click on the link in the email to be taken to your 

child’s reading log – no need for passwords! 

3) Leave comments, photos, and audio clips of your child reading for your class 

teacher. 

We hope you enjoy reading together!

Best wishes, 

www.learningwithparents.com 

@LearningwithParents 

@learnwparents 

 
We are a charity working to help families enjoy learning together at home. 

On your mobile phone, tablet or computer, you can log your child’s reading by 
leaving comments, photos or audio clips. The class teacher then gets your 
feedback and photos so they can see how your child is getting on. 

http://www.learningwithparents.com/
http://www.learningwithparents.com/


You are cordially invited to theYou are cordially invited to the

Service of Institution and InductionService of Institution and Induction
ofof

Reverend Elizabeth Anne EnglandReverend Elizabeth Anne England

To be Vicar of the parishes ofTo be Vicar of the parishes of
St Mary the Virgin BosleySt Mary the Virgin Bosley

St Saviour WildboarcloughSt Saviour Wildboarclough
St Michael WincleSt Michael Wincle

On Monday 9th September 2024On Monday 9th September 2024
At St Mary’s Bosley At St Mary’s Bosley 77pmpm



Email Mrs Hall in the school office with a list of dates
you require.

Please say whether you need breakfast club, after-
school club or both.

admin@bosleyschool.co.uk

We will send you an invoice.

Once you have received the invoice, log on to TFC to
pay the bill.

1

2

3

We are delighted to announce that you can use Tax-Free Childcare to pay
for before and after-school clubs as well as nursery fees.  For every £8
you pay into this account, the government will pay in £2 to use to pay
your childcare provider.

More details on Tax-Free Childcare, as well as instructions on how to set
up an account, are here.

In order to use this service to pay for before and after-school clubs,
please do the following:

Tax -Free Childcare

https://www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare




September
3rd - School re-opens
6th - Welcome Service
16th - Parents Information
Evening
27th - Harvest Festival

November
5th - Parents Evening
8th - Remembrance Service

December
Christmas Fayre
13th - Christingle
16th - Nativity
17th - Christmas lunch
18th - Theatre Trip

January
14th -  Information Evening -
Assessments

February
25th - Parents Evening

March April
4th - Easter Service

May
W/C 12th - Y6 SATs

June
W/C 9th - Multiplication
Check and Phonics Screening
Check
21st - Bosley Village Fete

July
2nd - 4th - Oak Residential
W/C 7th- Transition week
11th - Annual Reports
17th - Leavers’ service
18th - Last date of school

August
Summer holidays!

DIARY DATES 2024/25
Please note that dates can and do change - we will keep you as up to date as possible.

October
10th - KS2 Football


